
 

 ‘The more that you read, the more things you will know. 

The more that you learn, the more places you'll go’  

— Dr. Seuss 

 

Dear families,  

This term we are starting an exciting reading project called 

‘Give me 10’. ‘Give me 10’ is all about reading with your child for 

10 minutes every morning. This will all take place at school in 

Tiger class. There will be range of books to choose from and a 

teaching assistant to guide and support you. All Reception 

parents are invited to join and read with their child. 

We would like to invite you to join us on Tuesday 18th April at 

9am for a workshop on reading to your child. 

We will give you more information about how we teach your 

children to read in the Early Years, and how we encourage them 

to love books and read for pleasure!  We will show you some 

strategies to use at home, from making up stories to using an 

iPad/ tablet to help develop reading skills. 

Reading with your child is one of the most important things you 

can do to support your little one’s learning. Please do join us on 

Tuesday 18th April. 

If you need more information, please come and find me in Tiger 

class. 

 

Many thanks,  

Lindsay  
 


